
Complainant submitted an SSO Report Form for 1306 Barton Lane, Paragould (AR0033766, 28-00470) on 7/7/2023. They stated they’ve had 

some overflow issues in the bathroom of their residence, and a backup in their backyard. They stated they contacted their landlord and a 

plumber was dispatched twice. Plumber stated they believed the issue was with the main sewer line.  

On 7/11/2023, DEQ contacted the main office of Paragould Light and Water. Facility stated that no issues had been reported to them for 

that address. A work order was created by the facility and they were to go out to check on the status of the overflow and address it as 

necessary. DEQ requested a follow-up after the SSO inspection was complete.  

William with Paragould Light and Water (870-476-5466) called back with a follow-up on 7/11/2023. He stated that there was a 

misunderstanding between the resident and plumber, and that the issue was with the customer’s line, not the City’s. This issue would then 

be the responsibility of the resident to repair.     



   


